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Two

Carlisle

Barracks

police

officers

were

recognized for excellence and promoted to the rank of sergeant on Oct. 20 during a ceremony hosted by Police
Chief Paul Heinlein and director of emergency services Bob Suskie.

Eric A. Williams, who started here in July 2010, started as a patrolman was appointed as the Traffic Accident

Investigator earlier this year.   Eric previously served as an Army MP from 2010-2013.

Christopher Archdeacon, started working at Carlisle Barracks as a guard in 2014 and was hired as a police

officer later that year. Chris served in the United States Air Force Security Force from 2001 to 2007.


